Kiwanis Club of the Cahokia Area

Minutes for the Meeting March 17, 2011
Members present:
David Kelley
Steve Jackson

Elna Rosenberger

Ann Clayton

The meeting was called to order with the Pledge of Allegiance and the reading of the inspiration.  
President’s Report-  President David Kelley reported that he and Rae attended the Spastic Paralysis information tour at the U of I Medical Center in Springfield.  It was very informative.
Committee Reports-


Key Club has been very busy with community service projects.  12 Key Club members will attend the state convention on April 8-10.  They will be accompanied by Doris Johnson and David Kelley.

Builder’s Club is still in the formation stages.  The Key club will focus on getting it organized after they attend their convention.

Monthly Interclub was achieved on April 28 at the Midwinter meeting in O’Fallon that was attended by David, Rae and four Key club members

.
Old Business-  The BUG program will present certificates at school assemblies, probably around April 1 and 2.  David will order more certificates to be awarded.
Pancake Breakfast plans are underway.  David has spoken with Cynthia Hunter and learned that Aramark donates much of the food.  She liked the idea of more items being donated by area businesses.  David has been successful in procuring several items.
Announcements-
· March 26- Mid-year convention of the I-I District in Bloomington IL.
· April 2- Kiwanis One Day- The Key club is sponsoring a Community Clean-up.  Members will meet at the Cahokia High School gym at 9:00 a.m. and continue until lunch at the Cahokia Park at noon.  Everyone is welcome.

· April 10- Bowl-a-thon at BelAir Bowl in Belleville.  Bowling will begin at 1:00 o’clock.

· April 16- Sprint for Spastic Paralysis Run/Walk at Our Lady of the Snows 
Shrine in Belleville.

· May 5-Cahokia High Schools Honors Banquet 

· May 17- Cahokia High School graduation

The members voted to change the meeting location from The Comfort Inn and Suites to Holy Family School.  The days will continue to be the first and third Thursday of the month and the time will continue to be 12:30 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Ann Clayton

